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NTM EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBER BRIAN SHORTMEIER SENT A LETTER TO MK'S IN 2012 VERIFYING THAT IN SEPTEMBER OF 2011 IHART HAD RECEIVED ABUSE FILES

IS IT REALISTIC THAT OVER 11 YEARS LATER IN 2023 IHART IS "STILL" INVESTIGATING CASES ETHNOS EXECUTIVES KNEW EXISTED IN 2010? 

IF THIS WERE A "BUSINESS" EVERY SINGLE ONE OF THESE EXECUTIVES WOULD HAVE BEEN FIRED FOR "GROSS INCOMPETENCE" LONG AGO! 
  




